
Our proposals for 
Tytherington quarry 

Welcome to our public exhibition on our plans to extend 
limestone extraction within the existing planning 
boundaries at Tytherington quarry.  
This would see the extraction of material from the southern part of the quarry under the 
existing soil store as well as the deepening of the Woodleaze area.

If approved, it would allow us to make the most of existing reserves, providing around 
6 million tonnes of additional limestone, to be worked within the already consented 
timeframe for the quarry. 

Proposed new extraction areas within Tytherington quarry

We’re here today to provide information on these proposals, answer your questions 
and ask for your feedback. 


